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TO BE ANSWERED ON 16.09.2020 

 
 

                 PENDING RAILWAY PROJECTS 

 

†530.     SHRI DHARAMBIR SINGH: 

 

          Will the Minister of RAILWAYS be pleased to state: 

(a) whether a number of other projects including Loharu to 

Bhiwani and Delhi to Alwar via Nuh-Firozpur Jhirka rail lines 

in Haryana have been pending for a long time due to 

paucity of funds and other technical reasons; 

(b) if so, the project-wise details thereof for the last three 

years; 

(c)  whether the Government has not allocated sufficient funds 

for these pending railway projects; and 

(d) if so, the details thereof and the steps taken by the 

Government in this regard? 

 

    ANSWER 

 

MINISTER OF RAILWAYS AND COMMERCE & INDUSTRY 

 

(SHRI PIYUSH GOYAL) 

 

  

(a)  to (d) :  No Sir. However, these two Railway Projects have 

not yet been sanctioned. Present status of these Projects is 

as under :- 

Loharu to Bhiwani Rail Line 

The Feasibility Study for the work of Loharu to Bhiwani was 

done by Railway. Thereafter on the directions of Government of  
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Haryana, the Feasibility Study has again been conducted by 

Haryana Rail Infrastructure Development Corporation Ltd. 

(HRIDC) a Joint Venture between Ministry of Railways (49%) and 

Government of Haryana (51%). The Survey Report was submitted 

to Government of Haryana on 30.04.2019. Further action on the 

project will be taken after receiving the proposal from HRIDC.  

Delhi to Alwar via Nuh-Firozpur Jhirka Rail Line. 

The Feasibility Study for this was done by Railway. Thereafter 

on the directions of Government of Haryana, the Feasibility 

Study has again been conducted by Haryana Rail Infrastructure 

Development Corporation Ltd. (HRIDC) a Joint Venture between 

Ministry of Railways (49%) and Government of Haryana (51%). 

The Survey Report was submitted to Government of Haryana on 

30.04.2019. Further action on the project will be taken after 

receiving the proposal from HRIDC. 

                                             ***** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


